Hollis Joseph

From: Glidden Michael

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 7:55 AM
To: Hollis Joseph

Subject: Fwd: In Favor of Public Act 21-29
Follow Up Flag: Foltow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mike Glidden CFM CZEO

Director of Planning and Community Development
Town of Simsbury

933 Hopmeadow Street

Simsbury, Connecticut

(860) 658 3252

mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Qutlook for Android

From: Austin Charles Serio <acs801 @nvyu.edu>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:20:51 PM

To: Glidden Michael <mglidden@simshbury-ct.gov>
Subject: In Favor of Public Act 21-29

Yipi-wo Michael,

I hope all is well with you and yours! I wanted to reach out and send my support for Public Act 21-29. I believe ADUs are
one example of zoning changes that Simsbury can make to increase the stock of affordable housing.

I was hoping 1 could voice my support via Zoom.

As an Indigenous advocate for the preservation of land, 1 was active in helping to preserve Meadowood from development
due to the historic nature of the land. Much of the debate surrounding Meadowood pertained to the creation of new
affordable housing within town. ADUs are an example of one change that can be made to increase affordable housing
without increasing land usage, and decreasing the amount of forest cover.

Please let me know if there are next steps or any questions I can answer.

Pila:hik,
~Austin



